OUR NEWSLETTER TEAM 國 息

We want to give a big thanks to our team of English Newsletter editors for producing the English Newsletters throughout the year. Without your hard work and dedication, the school English Newsletter would not have been possible.



(From left to right)

Back row: Chloe Ng (6C), Holly Lee (6C), Paul Tsang (5A), Aska Kwan (5A)

Middle row: Astrid Lam (6C), Jason Lui (6C), Vincy Yeung (5A), Hannah Chan (4A), Mandy Hui (4A)

Front Row: Tianna Lee (5C), Elvis Chan (6C), Ryan Tang (4A), Teris Yam (4A), Charis Ng (4D)

Absentee: Candy Tong (5C)



June, 2019

The e-version of our newsletter is now available on our school's website. Please check it out!

SUMMER HOLIDAY IS ON ITS WAY!

Students in Hong Kong are going to have their summer holiday! Feeling clueless about what to do over the long holiday? You may get some inspirations from below!

PLAYING SPORTS

Do you like playing sports? Playing sports is good for our health. Playing sports is not only good for one person. You can play with your friends and family. Playing sports can make us strong and healthy. You should play sports - such as swimming, running, and basketball - at least three times a week!



SUMMER STUDIES

NEAD SEAD

During the summer holiday, we can't only keep playing. We need to study to get ready for the new term. First, we need to finish our holiday homework, such as Chinese, English, and Maths. We also need to study for next year. If we study over the holiday, we can handle next year very easily and get higher marks!

TRAVEL

Many students will travel during their summer holiday. Some will go to visit family in other cities, and others will go to see sights and relax. Popular destinations are Macau, Mainland China, Taiwan, Korea, and Japan. A study group from CCC Kei Wan will even go to visit the UK!



FEELING THOSE EMOJIS



Do you still remember all the emojis you designed? Here are three of the most outstanding ones!



Scared
I was scared when I saw the monster.
by Athena Tang 2C



Touching
The TV programmes
were very touching.
by Niki Ng 4A



Mad
I got mad when a man
hit me for no reason.
by Paul Tsang 5A

EIND YOUR FACE

The students below are the English captains that joined the Oxford Primary English Writing Competition. They were quided by Miss Preethi and Miss Kwan.



(from left to right) Karina Cheung 4A, Jasmine Au 4A, Hailey Chan 4A, Dora Kwan 6A, Sunny Mok 6A, Hannah Chan 4A, Nicole Cheng 5A, Willa Tang 5D, Jasmine Yau 4A, Hagen Lai 5A Absentee: Winfield Ng 5A

SNAPSHOT OF TALK TO YOUR FRIENDS



















